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Carbon Revolution Limited (ASX: CBR) – Continuation of 
Suspension from Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Carbon Revolution Limited (‘CBR’) were suspended at CBR’s request on 2 November 2022. 
CBR’s securities will now continue to be suspended from quotation under Listing Rule 17.3.1, due to CBR’s 
failure to provide the information sought under paragraph 1 of ASX’s query letter dated 31 October 2022 (’ASX 
Query’) in its letter dated 10 November 2022 (‘CBR Response’). The ASX Query concerned information 
contained in CBR’s Appendix 4C released on the ASX market announcements platform (‘MAP’) on 31 October 
2022 under a section of the announcement titled ‘Announcement of a Proposed Merger with a US-based SPAC’ 
(‘SPAC Merger’). 

CBR’s securities are likely to remain suspended until ASX is satisfied about CBR’s compliance with the Listing 
Rules in relation to the level of information disclosed about the SPAC Merger, including, but not necessarily 
limited to, the information sought in paragraph 1 of the ASX Query. 

For further details please refer to the CBR Response and ASX Query released separately on MAP. 

Issued by 

Dale Wang 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Melbourne) 
 


